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I am appalled to think that you are thinking of extending the emergency powers to October.Why? I have already
lost my business due to lockdowns .We have all complied .  My family has been affected seriously -one having
adverse effect to Pfizer vaccination and then making the unenviable decision to leave his teaching career. I do
not want to be forced to take the booster because of employment choices .It is  clear that omicron has swept
through the population -so vaccination process has obviously been ineffective with transmission rates it doesn’t
make medical sense to keep mandates up .If your government would be open minded to look at other medical
protocols such as ivermectin which no being marketed as stromectol to give to early intervention.India ,South
Africa .Central America used it with great efficacy in delta Covid .Our Economy and frontline sectors are all
suffering from mandates but the government will not be transparent about this.Other countries are stopping
mandates now -even provinces in Canada where they had the federal emergency bill put in for 10 days .Well
that couldn’t be justified .It’s is time to move on and forward Now we are suffering from the worst flood .The
population needs respite and comfort and support.More overreach by government will be catastrophic for the
morale and mental health and economic recovery.Please revoke and stand down this bill and let us go
forward.           Regards Amanda Heredia 65 years old ,single woman ,  resident
Sent from my iPhone
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